
MEDSTAFF - CMO Blast:  Voice Recognition Acquisition Update 

After several months of effort, the RFP for a voice recognition system for doing dictation within Epic was 
advertised last week. Vendor bids are due March 5th. Qualified vendors will be assessed by the selection 
committee, and a winning vendor will be chosen around the end of April, at which time Hospital Purchasing will 
begin the contracting process with OSC and the vendor. Barring unforeseen circumstances, the plan is to have a 
contract in place by late summer or early fall 2019. The roll-out of the new system will begin shortly thereafter.
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